
Donor advised 
funds provide 
immediate tax 
benefits!

Find out more today.

$75,000 grants were awarded this week as a part 
of the COVID-19 Relief Fund. Congregational and 
individual donations have exceeded $200,000!

MAKING MIRACLES FOR THOSE WHO NEED IT MOST!

CLICK TO JOIN US IN FEEDING OUR NEIGHBORS

Join Jana Purkis-Brash, Executive Director of the Stewardship 
Foundation and Michaela Murray-Nolan, Director of Development, 
for a conversation on steps to take in this final quarter of the year 
and end the year financially strong. Click here for more information

FINISHING 2020 FINANCIALLY STRONG
Conversations on what steps to take Aug. 25 at 10:00 a.m.

238 congregations are now contributing to Miracles Everywhere! Is 
your congregation ready to join the campaign and make a difference 
in the lives of others? Find out more and click to join

Investments are remaining stable and strong! Find out more about Wespath here

MAKING MIRACLES EVERY WHERE

WESPATH INVESTMENTS

https://www.gnjumc.org/umsf/
https://www.gnjumc.org/miracleseverywhere/
https://www.gnjumc.org/umsf/wespath/
https://www.gnjumc.org/covid19/resources-and-information/covid-19-relief-grant/
https://www.gnjumc.org/umsf/donor-advised-funds/

